
Dear Sultana Families, 

 

Welcome Back to the 2021-2022 Academic 
Year! We are so excited for a wonderful year of 
new learning and  to have students back on 
campus. As you learned at Back to School 
Night, students are required to wear a mask 
indoors. Please ensure they come to school 
with a mask. It’s a good habit to also have an 
extra one in their backpacks. Masks are option-
al outside, however it’s best to have a conversa-
tion at home regarding social distancing and 
precautions. Students are enjoying being back 
on campus and talking to their friends.  Safety 
tips and suggestions are regularly discussed on 
our weekly announcements with students and in 
class. 

 

Please ensure you have a drop off and pick up 
plan with your child. Thank you for your cooper-
ation and patience as we transition back to 
school. Keep in mind that the parking lot is 
available to park, but please don’t block cars. 
Pay close attention on Sultana Avenue, be-
cause they moved the crosswalk to the left side.  
You may only turn right for student and commu-
nity safety. Together we will keep our students 
safe!  

 

If you have any questions please feel free to 
reach out to us. We are available on Class Dojo 
and email.  

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Melgoza 

 

 

A note from the Principal... 
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Health Office News 

 
Students Presenting  
Symptoms at Home 

 

In an effort to maintain a healthy 
school environment and to mitigate the 
spread of the COVID-19 virus, we ask 
that all parents screen their child for 
COVID-19 symptoms each morning 
before they send them to school, and 
keep them at home if they are sick. If 
anyone in the home has COVID please 
keep your child at home and call the 
office.  
This shared responsibility is critical to 
our ability to keep everyone safe, 
healthy and attending in person each 
day. 
 
Please report your child’s illness with 
details of all symptoms to our health 
office at 909-986-1215 ext. 223 Our 
Health Office will follow up on all stu-
dents that are at home with COVID-19 
symptoms. 

 

 
In the event that your child tests posi-
tive for COVID, please report it to the 
office immediately and do not send 

your child to school. We will 
provide work for them to com-
plete at home.  

 

The district has a CAT process. CAT is 
short for COVID Action Team. They 
will call families if they need to verify 
COVID results and if we determine 

your child was 
in close con-
tact. Please 
don’t worry, this 
team is respon-
sible for com-
municating with 
families. We 
will be with you 
every step of 
the way and 
you can call us 

BE SAFE,  

BE RESPONSIBLE,  

BE RESPECTFUL 

Join us via Zoom for the next Cafecito/
Coffee with the Principal on Friday, 
September 10th . Attending parent 
meetings keep you informed and up-to
- date with Sultana News. 

Meeting ID: 217 581 7070 

Password: Sultana 

 

Welcome back Sultana Parents! 
As we start out the school year  
here are a few tips to help your 
child be successful.   

• Create a learning space for 
your child 

• Make sure he or she is get-
ting enough sleep, so they 
are rested! 

• Set expectations that you 
would like to see at home  

• Look at the School-wide 
matrix to help support your 
child and his or her teacher 

• Teach, Remind, and Re-
ward expected behaviors 
with positive feedback 

• When reminding your child 
of the behavior you would 
like to see, make a quick 
correction.  Reward the ap-
propriate behavior when 
shown.   
Find moments throughout 
the day to connect and en-
joy time with family. 

 

Attendance Matters!!  

Please ensure your child 

arrive on time. Students must 

be passed the gate to be 

marked on time. 


